
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 10/6/2011 4:50:53 PM
To: 'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Jacobson, 
ErikB (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl)

Bee:
Subject: Re: 09/29/11 Redacted 

smell gas
reports the John Muir Elementary School in San Bruno

Michelle

Apparently what the San Bruno folks smelled at the school was the gas odorant which, of 
course, smells exactly like gas. There was no gas leak.

I believe a contractor for the hydro test or excavation work was told to put a gasket around the 
pipe in order that this not happen. I have contacted our operations folks and will forward report 
asap including what action PG&E took regarding the contractor.

Gall me if you need

Jennifer
415-518-8347

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2011 04:04 PM
To: Dowdell, Jennifer ______
Subject: FW: 09/29/11 [Redacted reports the John Muir Elementary School in San Bruno smell
gas

Response?
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